
> -----Original Message----- 
> From: Dean Williams [mailto:snowmassive@gmail.com]  
> Sent: Sunday, March 22, 2015 9:29 PM 
> To: Planning and Sustainability Commission 
> Cc: Dean Williams 
> Subject: Terminal 6 
>  
> "NO" to Pembina please.  
 

Dean Williams 

1131 NE 78th Ave 
Portland 97213 
 


